
Jeffrey and Deborah Linder 
39 Solon Street 

Newton Highlands, MA 02461 

May 12,2014 

To: City ofNewton Aldermen ::;:g 
.s::­

~ RE: 11 Solon Street, Newton Highlands -< 

c..:> 

Dear Sirs and Madams, ~ 

-§ 

The homeowner, George Salles, is applying for a special permit to extend a non-co~f~rmFng 
structure #1 09-14 - to enlarge his kitchen. 

My family is writing to express its approval of the proposed addition at 11 Solon Street. 


We live directly behind 11 Solon along the full length of the new structure. We fully support his 

plan and consider it a positive improvement to our space. 


George has assured us that he is currently planning landscaping design and plantings to 

accommodate our needs. 


Thank you for including our assessment. 


Sincerely, 


/0/2>
Deborah and JeffI.Jnder 


